
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 

 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 
OCTOBER 2, 2019 AGENDA 

 
Subject: 
 
Purchase of two (2) Ford 
F-250HD Service Trucks 
for the Fleet Services 
Department 
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Fleet Services 
Department 

Action Required: 
 

  Ordinance 
√ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Mark McLarty Ford, for the purchase of two 
(2) Ford F-250HD Service Trucks for the Fleet Services 
Department.  
 

FISCAL IMPACT Total cost of this purchase is $56,400.00, and funds for this 
purchase are allocated in the Fleet Special Projects Account 
No. 326609-72300-TS60A31. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

This purchase will allow for replacement of aged and high 
maintenance units currently in the City’s fleet. Vendor 
selection was made using the Sourcewell Contract No. 
081716-NAF.  
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